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Just a quick message to let you know that the next meeting will be bumped to the following week and is 
now at 7:00pm, Monday, January 9, 2017,  instead of the usual first Monday. 
The following meeting will be two weeks later at 7:00pm, Monday, January 23, 2017. 
Both will be at The Royal Canadian Legion, 21 Oak Street in Brantford.

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR!

The Past President’s Party at the Fairmont Royal York will be held at 7:00pm Thursday February 16, 
2017  
    Tickets are $50. Contact PP Bill Denault to sponsor or get tickets. 519-458-4564 
    There will also be the usual Annual Board of Governors at the Fairmont Royal York earlier in the day 
    at 5:00pm. Room details to follow 

PLEASE BE A SPONSOR OF THE PAST PRESIDENT’S PARTY
SILVER   $100. - $200.

 GOLD       $250. - $450.
  PLATINUM  $500. - Over

wdenault@gmail.com 


